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SISTER LIBRARIES FOR CHILDREN’S READING

REGISTRATION FORM

Please email completed forms to ian_yap@nlb.gov.sg


	Bold Sections : Necessary information

Normal Sections : Optional information



	Type of institution :
(eg. public library, school library, other institutions…)

Secondary School Library

	Contact person :

Miss Elly Willoughby

	Title :

Learning Resource Centre Manager

	Email :

elly.willoughby@taw.org.uk

	Library or institution name :

Phoenix School Learning Resource Centre

	Address :

Phoenix School, Manor Road, Dawley, Telford, Shropshire, England, TF4 3DZ

	Postal address (if different from above) :



	Country :

England

	Phone :

(+44) 01952 386745

	Fax :



	Email :



	Website :

www.phoenix.taw.org.uk

	Languages librarians speak :

English

	Languages children and young adults speak/read :

English

	Number of members (children and young people) :

Approx 750

	Number of children and young people visiting the library per week (members and non members) :



	Number of documents (total collection) for children and YA : books, press, others (audio CDs, DVDs, CDRoms…) :



	Staff of the children’s section, employees and volunteers :

1

	Current library programs for children and young adults :



	Countries (for partnership) Preferred :



	Reasons for wanting a Sister Library relationship :

We are a relatively small Secondary School with students from a wide range of backgrounds. Our school library has recently been re-launched as a Learning Resource Centre and I am really keen to get all the students involved as much as possible with reading and literacy-related activities and events.

Some of the students struggle to see the potential and benefits of reading for pleasure and learning independently. I hope that if we can connect them with children from another country, they will start to get a much wider perspective of the world and understand the possibilities that are out there for them if they really push themselves.


	In 2013 we are moving to a new school site which will offer us an incredible opportunity to try lots of new things. Our school believes in offering students a variety of ways to learn. I hope that through this scheme, I can exchange ideas on learning spaces and stratergies.




















